
     UCRC Meeting Agenda: October 13, 2010.

          Hey y'all, your friendly neighborhood Secretary, Becca Canote, here! 
Below is the meeting agenda for this week, so check it out if you couldn't make 
the meeting or are putting all the awesome Homecoming events into your 
calendars! Feel free to e-mail me at ucrc.secretary@gmail.com with any 
questions!

A few quick notes for Calmail users, since Gmail vs. Calmail has suddenly 
become like new Mac v. PC feud: 
                
              If you use Squirrelmail: if you cannot see this agenda in Blue or Gold, 
edit your Calmail options: Click Options, then Display Preferences, then under 
Message Display and Composition, check 
              "Show HTML Version by Default." 
               
              If you use Roundcube: If you cannot see this agenda in Blue and Gold, 
go to "Personal Settings," and under Preferences, put a check next to  "Display 
HTML"

WELCOME!!!

       So after last week's total THRASHING of the little Baby bRuins from fUCLA, 
our sights have turned towards the Toejams at U$C and the upcoming ROAD 
TRIP!!!!! AHHHH! But regardless, we've got a ton of Small Sports happening this 
weekend, so get pumped if you're staying in Berkeley because the lovely ladies 
of Volleyball are back in Haas for games against WSU and UWash!

SPORTS!!!

Friday Oct. 15:

Women's Soccer, 1:30 PM, Edwards Stadium
Men's Soccer, 4 PM, Edwards Stadium
Women's Volleyball vs. Washington State, 6:30 PM, Haas Pavilion

Saturday Oct. 16:
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Women's Swimming vs. Texas, 11 AM
Women's Volleyball vs. Washington, 7 PM, Haas Pavilion

Sunday Oct. 17:

Women's Soccer vs. Washington State, 12 PM, Edwards Stadium
Men's Soccer vs. UCLA, 2:30 PM, Edwards Stadium

SHAGGING!!!

Please see Ryan after the meeting or email him at
ucrc.athletics@gmail.com if you are interested in shagging at one of
this weekend's Volleyball games!

M-M-M-MEMBERSHIP!!

UCRC Pins!

       John will be continuing to sell the ever nifty UC Rally Committee pins at the 
next few meetings, so bring $5 if you want to bling out you rugby!

Berkeley Project

       The Committee's next service event is the annual Berkeley Project! 
Everyone year, teams of volunteers from UC Berkeley go out and work on a 
service project to better the off-campus Berkeley community! This year's 
Berkeley Project is being held on November 1st, and the Committee will be 
forming at least one team to work on a project. You get an awesome free 
Berkeley Project shirt and free lunch on the day of the Project, in addition to 
doing some awesome work for the community!If you're interested in participating, 
contact Jenny at ucrc.communityrelations@gmail.com.

Pen Pals

       Jenny is also starting the Committee's annual Pen Pal Project! Each year we 
become pen pals with a class of 4th graders in the Bay Area who have a Cal 
grad for a teacher, and write them letters every few weeks about being a Cal 
student, what we're studying, etc. In return, they write us back about what its like 
to be a 4th grader and are generally awesome. There are 30 kids in the class, so 
Jenny needs 30 volunteers! If you're interested, e-mail her at 
ucrc.communityrelations@gmail.com to sign-up to be a pen pal!
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Touchdown Mondays

        So even though the Bears will be playing in LA this weekend, Monday will 
still be a Touchdown Monday!!! YEEEEEAH!!! Remember that for every 
touchdown the Bears make, you get 3% off any purchase at the Cal Student 
Store and Mario's La Fiesta, meaning that Monday should be the perfect time to 
pick up that sweet new Nike sweatshirt you've been eyeing and get a delicious 
enchilada platter for cheap as well.

ROAD TRIP!!!!

       So Road Trip is this week!! Get pumped and get psyched because its 
gonna be a mad cap weekend down in LA as the Bears take the field against 
Lame Kiffin and his smelly Toejams! Sadly, there are no more open sports for the 
trip, but if you aren't going, be sure to get out to V-Ball this weekend and watch 
the game on TV!! Get UCRC peeps together to cheer on the Bears from this end!
       If you are going, be on the look out for Jackson's e-mail about road trip! The 
car assignments are attached, so passengers, please contact your drivers and 
drivers, please contact your passengers! Confirm when you're leaving, and 
where you should be picked up on the day that you're heading down to LA. If 
there are any critical last-minute adjustments that must be made (aka you are 
slotted to leave tomorrow, but have to leave Friday or your car is going to be 
leaving while you're in class), contact Jackson IMMEDIATELY!!!!! He needs to 
know tonight or he won't be able to help you out!
      Also, Ryann wanted to recap the Committee's Rugby Policy, since its 
especially important that we adhere to it while at away games. Remember that 
you cannot be in an altered state of mind while wearing or immediately prior to 
wearing your rugby. If you're in an altered state while in your rugby, Ryann will 
feel no qualms about taking it from you and asking you to leave. There is no 
cursing or booing of either team while in your rugby, we're classier than that 
(even if U$C is beyond lame....). If you are wearing shorts, your shorts need to 
be LONGER than your rugby is when you're wearing, especially if you're doing a 
Game Day job! 
        
         If you have any other questions or concerns regarding road trip, please 
contact either Jackson at ucrc.memberevents@gmail.com or Megan at 
ucrc.membership@gmail.com TONIGHT.

U$C Spellout!

         Just because we're not in Memorial this weekend, doesn't mean that 
Patrick isn't planning an EPIC spellout for this weekend's game! So get painted 
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and show those U$C fans what real Cal fans are made of down in LA this 
weekend!!! E-mail Patrick at ucrc.vcspirit@gmail.com if you wanna get involved. 
Girls, be sure to remember your white sports bra!

GOLF PARTY!!
          Easily the greatest night of the year, the annual Golf Party will be 
happening on October 30th, 2010. A traveling extravaganza of extravagance, 
Golf Party is a team event, meaning that you gotta get together with 3 other 
Golfers to play. The Rules for Golf Party teams are simple: 1 new member, 1 
older member, 1 boy and 1 girl. One person can fulfill multiple requirements 
(older member who is a girl, etc.). It will also cost $20 per team to play. That's all 
for now, but get organizing and get thinking because it's gonna be wild!

That's all, folks! Catch you on the flip side! GO BEARS! BEAT THE TOEJAMS!!

-Becca
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